





CRO/et

24th April 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Fieldwork in Houghton Regis and Dunstable

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons.

An important aspect of Geography is fieldwork. All students in Year 7 are invited to take part in a short fieldwork exercise in the local area to introduce them to three fieldwork techniques. Students will be collecting data to use in their end of term assessment which asks them to decide on a route for a children's road race.

As your child is in W band, they will be taking part in this visit on Tuesday 5th June 2018.

Students will go on a short walk around the local area and work in small groups of no more than fifteen. They will be fully supervised by a member of Academy staff during the entire trip.

There is no charge for this trip and students will be out of school for no longer than 90 minutes. Students should also bring a bottle of water and their usual stationery. Students will be required to wear full school uniform on this trip, but should bring appropriate clothing to suit the weather on the day, for example, a hat if it is hot or a coat if there is rain forecast.

Should you require any additional information regarding the trip, please contact Miss Room in the Humanities Department.

If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the electronic form sent to you as a link in a text message no later than Friday 4th May 2018. Unfortunately, any consent forms completed after this deadline will not be accepted.

Yours faithfully

Caroline Room

Caroline Room

Curriculum Leader of Humanities

